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Since January 1, 2025, all containers,
packaging and printed papers are accepted
in the blue bin. 

This change is being rolled out across
Quebec. From now on, producers who put
products on the market in Quebec are
responsible for their end-of-life management.

The aim is to reduce non-recyclable materials
and promote the eco-design of products

Modernization of
collection

By mid-February, tax bills will be mailed out.
You can make your payment through
participating financial institutions, by mail or
at the reception of the Town Hall (check, cash
or interac).

Have you moved?
Be sure to notify the Municipality of your
change of address, either by telephone at
450 562-0701 or by e-mail at
info@wentworth.ca.

Taxation for the year
2025

All the details

https://binimpact.ca/


GREEN SPACES

All the details
(French only)

Discover Wentworth's winter wonderland! Put
on your snowshoes and explore the trails
accessible directly from the Town Hall parking
lot.  Have a great adventure!

📍 175, chemin Louisa

Opening of the WRC
Outdoor Ice Rink 

Snowshoe trails from
the Town hall

The WRC outdoor ice rink is officially open. 

A heated locker room remains open at all
times for those who wish to put on their
skates.

 📍 84, chemin Louisa

Getting some
fresh air in
Argenteuil is
easy!

Want to get moving? Argenteuil offers you
several options for hiking, snowshoeing and
cross-country skiing! 

https://inspirer-respirer.com/sentiers-a-decouvrir-en-hiver-dans-argenteuil/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR2FSHmMb9uG_SZvhkhtKtlWheEU4lqMymDMW1aAP-xaoFcn5iWgb47e8jM_aem_JRowGOX4gUM2EnPARnop3A


SECURITY

With over 40 lakes, the Township of
Wentworth urges residents to stay informed
before stepping onto frozen surfaces. Ice
color can be a crucial indicator of its
thickness and safety:

Clear, transparent ice: safe when at least
4 inches thick (see the ice thickness
chart).

White or opaque ice: weaker due to air
bubbles.

Grey or dark ice: dangerous, indicating
water presence.

What to do with hot
ashes?

Ice can play tricks on
you!

Improper storage of hot ashes can cause fires
and carbon monoxide poisoning. To dispose
of your ashes safely, you must :

regularly empty the ashes from the
fireplace, never with a vacuum cleaner,
but with a metal shovel;

place hot ashes in a metal container with
a raised bottom and metal lid;

take the metal container outdoors, as hot
ashes give off carbon monoxide;

place it on a non-combustible surface, at
least 1 m away from any object;

wait at least 7 days before transferring
the ashes from the metal container to
another container (garbage can, organic
matter bin), and stir the ashes to ensure
they have cooled completely. If you can,
keep the ashes outside all winter, and
dispose of them only in spring.

All the details
(french only)

Source: Lifesaving Society

Source: Government of Quebec

https://societedesauvetage.org/la-glace-peut-vous-jouer-des-tours/?fbclid=IwY2xjawIJtkhleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfSpzI4L41hE_Nx6YEw_i7i1Oj9w6GjdzDge0rB3Uy4pBx2VJdAlYRYjmQ_aem_T2hoZRh28B2MPDEcX7HZmQ
https://www.quebec.ca/securite-situations-urgence/securite-incendie/prevenir-incendie/appareil-de-chauffage/chauffage-au-bois


BURST RESPONSE

No parking
Did you know that parking is prohibited on all municipal roads?

Town Hall : Drop-off point
Did you know that the Wentworth Town Hall is a drop-off point? Here's the list of products
you can deposit :

Cork
 Single-use batteries
Blades and razors
Oral care product packaging
Certain deodorants and household cleaning products

Town Hall: photocopying service
Did you know that you can photocopy, fax or scan your documents at the municipal office? 

Please note that some charges may apply.

DID YOU KNOW?


